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The club are delighted to announce the news of a deal with Discover Chiropractic that will see
them provide the Livingston Junior Section with much needed replacement and new equipment.
 Junior spokesman  Mark Gray, stated.  "I am delighted that 
Discover Chiropractic
have offered to help us out. Replacing the equipment is paramount to ensure the safety of all
who take part, and the purchase of new innovative and exciting items will make the sessions
even more enjoyable as well as providing the elements to skill improvement". 
The club are hoping that this agreement will be the start of a long term successful relationship
for both parties.
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